
 

Winter Art Show & Silent Auction 

Join us on Thursday December 8th at 6:30pm at Mary Hopkins for 
a Winter Art Show and Silent Auction.  

Students are preparing spectacular winter themed art that will be on 
display in the gym for parents to view.  
 
Silent Auction items will be available to bid on during the event.  
 
We are looking for donations towards creating themed baskets for 
the silent auction. If you wish to participate, please consider 
donating items towards the following themes.  

1. Pokémon/Roblox/Minecraft  
2. Arts & Crafts 
3. Holiday Baking (nut free only)  
4. Slime & Fidgets  
5. Family Movie Night  
6. Reading  

 
All donations can be dropped off at the front office up until Tuesday 
December 6th.  
 
All funds raised will go towards supporting recreational activities 
within the school, such as improved games on the blacktop and 
equipment.  
 
Please contact carley.casey@outlook.com with any questions or 
concerns.  


